
“Keep on swinging this summer!”

Northbrook Action Baseball Summer League is now accepting
registrations for the 2024 Summer season!

Teams will consist of boys and/or girls. The four-week season includes two games
played each week beginning July 8, 2024, and concluding by August 2, 2024.

Major 2 division teams feature the experience of the boys and girls pitching for the first
time in an organized league! All players will receive an NAB t-shirt and hat.

Please complete the online registration form at northbrookbaseball.org to register for the
summer season. Payment can be made via Zelle to our email address

northbrookactionbaseball@gmail.com or via check to:
P.O. Box 5, Northbrook, IL, 60065-0005

Team entries are permitted. If you want to coach this summer league, please check the
box on your child’s registration. Coaches, please email a list of requested team players to

northbrookactionbaseball@gmail.com

All registration forms must be in by the due date,
June 1, 2024, to guarantee a spot.

***Please note: If there are not enough players for a specific division,
you will receive a complete refund.***

We look forward to seeing you in this exciting summer program!

Thanks!

Mark, Scott, and Justin

www.northbrookactionbaseball.org @northbrookactionbaseball

#playballNAB
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